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Adamsrill Primary School
Learning and Working Together as a Community for a Brighter Future

Headteacher: Dr Increase Eko

September 2017
Dear Prospective Candidate

Teacher – Adamsrill Primary School

Thank you for showing interest in our vacancy for a Teacher.
The children deserve an outstanding school and I need a team that is dedicated and committed to getting us there!

Whether you are in your 1st year or 20th year of teaching is unimportant.  What I am looking for is a teacher who will buy into my belief in a No Excuses Culture and that all children, no matter what their starting point should be given the best possible education.

I want pupils leaving Adamsrill with their heads held high, proud of their achievements and aspiring to a future that is not limited by their family’s income, background or social status.

If you are willing to give your all, to teach with passion and knowledge, then the returns for you could be immense.  We need people who aspire to be leaders themselves one day and who are willing to engage in continuing professional development to help them get there.

I really hope you are interested enough to apply, or at least to visit!  Looking forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely
Increase Eko
Dr Increase Eko

Headteacher
Adamsrill Primary School
Adamsrill Road, Sydenham London, SE26 4AQ

Tel: 020 8699 8548

School Business Manager:  Email: sbm@adamsrill.lewisham.sch.uk
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